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Hello Senate Committee on Rules,  

 

I oppose SB 1153 because it threatens the future of water use in Oregon agriculture 

by making it harder, slower, and more expensive for farmers and ranchers to move 

water where it’s needed in a timely manner. The bill proposes sweeping changes to 

the water right transfer process—without a clear problem to solve and without 

meaningful input from the agricultural community. 

 

I sincerely hope that you each vote NO on SB1153. 

 

Regards,  

John Zielinski 


